Letter of Support for:

100 Mile Youth Initiative

"Advocating for healthy-living community spaces"

Name(s): ROTARY Club of 100 Mile House

Address: POB 1329, 100 Mile House, VOK2EO

Email: rotary 100 Mile@gmail.com

Phone:

Project Proposal -- Plaza and Skate Spot

To whom it may concern:

We are / I am in support of the work and activities of the 100 Mile Youth Initiative to:

- Increase healthy-living spaces that are inclusive & accessible and promote physical activity & engagement.
- 2. Contribute to revitalization in the Regional Core of 100 Mile House.

In order to offer people an age, family, and user-friendly space in the Regional Core of 100 Mile House, the Youth Initiative is currently developing an Outdoor Plaza and Skate concept. The Plaza will serve as both an improvement and replacement for the loss of the unsafe, underutilized "skatepark" being removed for the construction of a new bridge on Horse Lake Road.

We are / I am in agreement that such a facility would be of great benefit to the community.

Simply moving the "old skatepark" equipment and design to a new location on the outskirts of town is an inadequate solution for the following reasons:

**Design:** The old park was built on a base of asphalt. This material is not ideal for wheeled activities such as skateboarding, scootering, bmx etc.

Material Structures: The metal structures at the old park are not well integrated and pose a significant hazard to users. When compared to material structures found in a professionally designed skatepark, these structures are found to be a liability within the Village of 100 Mile.

Size: The old park is not large enough to accommodate our growing community.

Location: Low accessibility of the old park contributes to under-utilization. Underutilization of facilities on the outskirts of a community perpetuates opportunities for mischief, vandalism, and even criminal activity.

This is why the Youth Initiative is proposing the development of a new Plaza with a professionally designed skate spot in a location that is central, easy to access, and big enough to accommodate multiple users - which encourages spectators to freely enjoy the activity as well.

Sincerely,	<u></u>	
Signature_		(Pregident)
Date	12 mar 2024	

## Letter of Support for: 100 Mile Youth Initiative "Advocating for healthy-living community spaces" Name(s): Newlow WART (Cariboo Chantable Events Society) Address: Email:

Project Proposal - Plaza and Skate Spot

To whom it may concern:

Phone:

We are / I am in support of the work and activities of the 100 Mile Youth Initiative to:

- Increase healthy-living spaces that are inclusive & accessible and promote physical activity & engagement.
- 2. Contribute to revitalization in the Regional Core of 100 Mile House.

In order to offer people an age, family, and user-friendly space in the Regional Core of 100 Mile House, the Youth Initiative is currently developing an Outdoor Plaza and Skate concept. The Plaza will serve as both an improvement and replacement for the loss of the unsafe, underutilized "skatepark" being removed for the construction of a new bridge on Horse Lake Road.

We are / I am in agreement that such a facility would be of great benefit to the community.

Simply moving the "old skatepark" equipment and design to a new location on the outskirts of town is an inadequate solution for the following reasons:

Design: The old park was built on a base of asphalt. This material is not ideal for wheeled activities such as skateboarding, scootering, bmx etc.

Material Structures: The metal structures at the old park are not well integrated and pose a significant hazard to users. When compared to material structures found in a professionally designed skatepark, these structures are found to be a liability within the Village of 100 Mile.

Size: The old park is not large enough to accommodate our growing community.

Location: Low accessibility of the old park contributes to under-utilization. Underutilization of facilities on the outskirts of a community perpetuates opportunities for mischief, vandalism, and even criminal activity.

This is why the Youth Initiative is proposing the development of a new Plaza with a professionally designed skate spot in a location that is central, easy to access, and big enough to accommodate multiple users - which encourages spectators to freely enjoy the activity as well.

In summary, we / I understand that a project of this nature will take time and patience. It will require input from stakeholders in the initial planning stages and broader community support in the future. We are / I am prepared to contribute in a supportive manner in each phase of this project. We / I believe it will ultimately become an asset that is an enrichment to the South Cariboo, in the Regional Core, of 100 Mile House.

Signature\_
Date 18 March 2024

Letter of Support for:

100 Mile Youth Initiative

"Advocating for healthy-living community spaces"

Name(s): Daviel Broater (Canboo Chantable Events Society)

Address:

Email:

Phone:

Project Proposal - Plaza and Skate Spot

To whom it may concern:

We are / I am in support of the work and activities of the 100 Mile Youth Initiative to:

- Increase healthy-living spaces that are inclusive & accessible and promote physical activity & engagement.
- 2. Contribute to revitalization in the Regional Core of 100 Mile House.

In order to offer people an age, family, and user-friendly space in the Regional Core of 100 Mile House, the Youth Initiative is currently developing an Outdoor Plaza and Skate concept. The Plaza will serve as both an improvement and replacement for the loss of the unsafe, underutilized "skatepark" being removed for the construction of a new bridge on Horse Lake Road.

We are / I am in agreement that such a facility would be of great benefit to the community.

Simply moving the "old skatepark" equipment and design to a new location on the outskirts of town is an inadequate solution for the following reasons:

**Design:** The old park was built on a base of asphalt. This material is not ideal for wheeled activities such as skateboarding, scootering, bmx etc.

Material Structures: The metal structures at the old park are not well integrated and pose a significant hazard to users. When compared to material structures found in a professionally designed skatepark, these structures are found to be a liability within the Village of 100 Mile.

Size: The old park is not large enough to accommodate our growing community.

**Location:** Low accessibility of the old park contributes to under-utilization. Underutilization of facilities on the outskirts of a community perpetuates opportunities for mischief, vandalism, and even criminal activity.

This is why the Youth Initiative is proposing the development of a new Plaza with a professionally designed skate spot in a location that is central, easy to access, and big enough to accommodate multiple users - which encourages spectators to freely enjoy the activity as well.

Sincerely,		
Signature_		 
Date March 19	2024	

Letter of Support for:

100 Mile Youth Initiative

"Advocating for healthy-living community spaces"

Name(s): Chris 7el-+man

Address: PO Box 2427

Email: epettman@cariboofamily.org

Phone: 250-395-5155

Project Proposal - Plaza and Skate Spot

To whom it may concern:

We are / I am in support of the work and activities of the 100 Mile Youth Initiative to:

- Increase healthy-living spaces that are inclusive & accessible and promote physical activity & engagement.
- 2. Contribute to revitalization in the Regional Core of 100 Mile House.

In order to offer people an age, family, and user-friendly space in the Regional Core of 100 Mile House, the Youth Initiative is currently developing an Outdoor Plaza and Skate concept. The Plaza will serve as both an improvement and replacement for the loss of the unsafe, underutilized "skatepark" being removed for the construction of a new bridge on Horse Lake Road.

We are / I am in agreement that such a facility would be of great benefit to the community.

Simply moving the "old skatepark" equipment and design to a new location on the outskirts of town is an inadequate solution for the following reasons:

**Design:** The old park was built on a base of asphalt. This material is not ideal for wheeled activities such as skateboarding, scootering, bmx etc.

Material Structures: The metal structures at the old park are not well integrated and pose a significant hazard to users. When compared to material structures found in a professionally designed skatepark, these structures are found to be a liability within the Village of 100 Mile.

Size: The old park is not large enough to accommodate our growing community.

**Location:** Low accessibility of the old park contributes to under-utilization. Underutilization of facilities on the outskirts of a community perpetuates opportunities for mischief, vandalism, and even criminal activity.

This is why the Youth Initiative is proposing the development of a new Plaza with a professionally designed skate spot in a location that is central, easy to access, and big enough to accommodate multiple users - which encourages spectators to freely enjoy the activity as well.

Sincerely,			
Signature_			***************************************
Date	March	20/2024	

Letter of St	upport for:				
100 Mile Y	outh Initiat	tive			
"Advocating	g for healt	hy-living comm	nunity spaces"		
Name(s):_	100	Mile	House	Lions	Club
Address:	Box	369	100	Mile	House
Email:	•	***************************************			
Phone:					

Project Proposal - Plaza and Skate Spot

To whom it may concern:

Latter of Command for

We are / I am in support of the work and activities of the 100 Mile Youth Initiative to:

- Increase healthy-living spaces that are inclusive & accessible and promote physical activity & engagement.
- 2. Contribute to revitalization in the Regional Core of 100 Mile House.

In order to offer people an age, family, and user-friendly space in the Regional Core of 100 Mile House, the Youth Initiative is currently developing an Outdoor Plaza and Skate concept. The Plaza will serve as both an improvement and replacement for the loss of the unsafe, underutilized "skatepark" being removed for the construction of a new bridge on Horse Lake Road.

We are / I am in agreement that such a facility would be of great benefit to the community.

Simply moving the "old skatepark" equipment and design to a new location on the outskirts of town is an inadequate solution for the following reasons:

**Design:** The old park was built on a base of asphalt. This material is not ideal for wheeled activities such as skateboarding, scootering, bmx etc.

Material Structures: The metal structures at the old park are not well integrated and pose a significant hazard to users. When compared to material structures found in a professionally designed skatepark, these structures are found to be a liability within the Village of 100 Mile.

Size: The old park is not large enough to accommodate our growing community.

**Location:** Low accessibility of the old park contributes to under-utilization. Underutilization of facilities on the outskirts of a community perpetuates opportunities for mischief, vandalism, and even criminal activity.

This is why the Youth Initiative is proposing the development of a new Plaza with a professionally designed skate spot in a location that is central, easy to access, and big enough to accommodate multiple users - which encourages spectators to freely enjoy the activity as well.

Sincere	ely,				
Signatu	ure_				
Date	2pril	3	208	4	 